

Plantings: Employees at the Farmington Hills Post Office collected money and took the time to create and plant a flower garden, named the Memorial Garden, outside the facility on 12 Mile.



Memorial: The garden features a plaque for the late Mark Shada, who died in 1997. Employees planted the garden to remember and honor their former colleague.

Memorial

Garden helps employees remember colleague

POST OFFICE

mployees at the Farmington Hills Post Office on 12 Mile stare certain that the best way to remember a colleague is through a colorful display of spring flower.

Their colleague, Mark Shada, died on Christmas Eve in 1997. And employees decided that they didn't want to forget him. So employees took up a collection to plant a garden in his memory.

Once enough money was collected, three postal carriers planted the flowers and created a memorial garden in Shada's memory.



In bloom: The garden along the side of the post office boasts bright and beautiful blooms.

